
From: Monica Wilczak <Monica.Wilczak@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 4:41:27 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: GAR restoration Press Release help  
  

HI Steve and Reshma - looping Lisa in as I know Steve is out of the office. As shared with Steve 
and Lisa, the press release about the GAR restoration will be out tomorrow so I wanted to circle 
back on DCASE's acceptance of the in-kind grant of services. In terms of documentation,  as 
recommended by Steve below, DCASE is accepting this in-kind grant of services and is in a 
contractual agreement (ROI) with the project manager, authorized by DCASE’s 2020 Ordinance, 
Section 27, and Municipal Code 2-28-030(m), approved by Commissioner Mark Kelly. The donor 
is known by DCASE, and limited City staff involved in the project, but they wish to remain 
publicly anonymous.  
 

Please note, the work is still underway and will be completed February 2022. I'm sharing this 
with you now, however, the value of the grant may change if the project comes in over/under 
the $14,675,000 budget. Should there be a change in the total value of the project, once 
completed, I will let you know. 
 
Please let me know if there is anything else you need from us. 
 
Thanks, 
Monica 
 
Monica B. Wilczak | Director of Development 
Partnerships  
Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events (DCASE) | City of Chicago 
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